
 

Winter 2021 

4th Quarter 

 The Board of Directors has declared a  
dividend of 0.40% for the 4th quarter of 

2021.  
This is an APY of  0.40%. 

Share Account Dividend  

Scholarship Time Again! 

 

It is time to pick up applications for the Wade K. Springsted / Flora  M. Magee Memorial 
Scholarship. There will be four $1,000.00 scholarships awarded to graduating high school 
seniors. 

You will need to pick up or request a packet from the credit union. The packet must be     
returned to the credit union or postmarked no later than February 28, 2022. 

TAX FORMS 
 

All tax statements will be mailed  
separately in their own envelope this 

year! 
 

“Important Tax Information” 
 

Do not throw away! 
 

Annual Meeting  
 

The next annual meeting is scheduled for April 23, 2022  
6:00pm at June’s Northland  

614 Pottawatomie St. Leavenworth KS 66048 
We will begin accepting reservations on  

February 15, 2022. 

Membership Expansion 
 

We are excited to announce that we 
are expanding our field of member-
ship to include the employees of the  

Leavenworth Police Department. 
Spread the word and welcome the 
new addition. We support our law  

enforcement families! 

Help Us Grow Our Credit Union 
 

To insure our future growth we will 
begin offering kids accounts with fun  

incentives.  
Stay tuned for more information as we 
research the best options to teach the 
younger generations about financial 

health! 



Phone: 913-682-2928 

Fax: 913-682-2991 

E-mail: swatkins@usplkefcu.org 

We’re on the Web! 
www.usplkefcu.org 
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MISSION STATEMENT 

The Credit Union is a member-owned financial insti-
tution whose purpose is to promote the financial 
well-being of its members by providing services in a 
professional, personal, and competitive manner. 

 

 
Office Hours 

Monday through Friday 8:30am to 5:00pm 
Closed Saturday and Sunday 

USPLK EFCU Holiday Closings 
 

The Credit Union will be closed in observance of the  
following federal holidays during the first quarter of 2022: 

Martin Luther King Jr Day January 17, 2022;  
Presidents Day February 21, 2022 

 

 

Credit Cards 
 

We have credit cards offered through our partner company LSC. Find the link on our website 
to apply online.   

 

Online Banking/E-Statements/ATM Cards 
 

Please sign up for online banking  and e-statements. No matter the time or place you can  
access your account. Also, sign up for an ATM card and you can access your funds anytime. 

The card application is on our website.  

Real Estate Rates 
 

Our real estate rates are still at a  
historical low. Call our loan officer  
today and get pre-approved for a 

 refinance of your current home or to 
purchase a new home.  

 
Location restrictions apply!  

KS and MO only, 50 mile radius of credit union office. 

 

Auto Loan Special 
 

Rates as low as 1.50% for new  
and 2.50% used. 

Call a loan officer today and get your 
 pre-approval rolling! 

 


